
 

January 2019 Moville News 

We are happy to welcome Mel’s Place restaurant to Main Street! The restau-
rant opened the first part of November after Mel and Rob Schlotman pur-
chased Misty’s restaurant, a longtime Moville staple. Misty’s restaurant and 
staff will always hold a place in the heart of Moville residents and we will 
always be thankful for the memories (and cheese fries). We welcome the 
opportunity for patrons to embrace the new restaurant as well.  

Mel’s features daily specials, a happy hour and menu items that are new to 
this area-namely knoephla soup. If you are looking for a hearty soup to 
warm you up this winter knoepla is a must try! 

Mel and Rob have said they plan on being  supporters of Moville and Wood-
bury Central School. They have already hosted one fundraiser for the WC 
girls basketball team and look to do more. 

Be sure to stop in at Mel’s Place, have some great food and welcome them to 
Moville.  

CITY NOTES 

CITY COUNCIL 
MEETS:  

January: 2nd & 16th 

February: 6th & 20th 

March: 6th & 20th  

 

BUDGET MEETINGS:  

January: 21sth, 28th & 30th  

February: 4th  

 

Meetings are held in the 

Council Chambers at City 

Hall. Meeting start at 6pm. 

The public is welcome to 

attend. 

 

SAVE THE DATE: 

Moville Days 2019 

May 31st-June 2nd 

 

SPRING CLEAN UP: 

South Side-April 1st 

North Side-April  8th 

Logan Addition-April 15th 

 

SPRING RUMMAGES 

Spring rummages will be  

May 3rd and 4th.  

Please contact the Commu-

nity Basket  with any ques-

tions or to be added to the 

rummage sale list. The Com-

munity Basket number is  

(712)983-3062.  

 

 

City of Moville         moville@wiatel.net 

21 W. Main St., Box 420         www.visitmoville.com 

Moville, IA 51039          712-873-3545   

Be sure to add Movillecityclerk as a friend on  
Facebook to stay up to date with activities and 

news. 

NEW BUSINESS ON MAIN STREET 

PET REGISTRATION 

Pet Registration for 2019 is now open! Register your pet by picking up 

the form at City Hall or download the form at www.visitmoville.com. 

The annual cost to register your pet is $5 if they are neutered and $10 

for non-neutered pets.  

 

Please return form, fee and a copy of current vaccina-

tion record to City Hall.  Feel free to use the overnight 

drop box and staff will mail our 2019 tags. Pets not li-

censed by May 31st will be assessed a $3.00 per month 

late fee and will be subject to violation of City Ordi-

nances and Fines. 



UPCOMING EVENTS: 
  
Bloodmobile in Moville 
January 8th from 2:30-5:30pm 
at the Moville Fire Station 
 
Chamber 
January 14th @ the Moville 
Community Center @ 12pm 
 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
January 21st  
 
Chamber Meeting 
February 11th @ the Moville 
Community Center @ 12pm 
 
Presidents Day 
February 18th 
 
Chamber Meeting 
March 11th @ the Moville  
Community Center @ 12pm 
 
St. Patty’s Trivia Night 
March 16th-more info to come 
  
 

GARBAGE AND  
RECYCLING PICK UP: 
  
Garbage 
Every Thursday 
*Remember to put  garbage 
cans out Wednesday night as it 
gets picked up early Thursday. 
  
Recycling 
January 9th & 23rd 
February 6th & 21st 
March 6th & 20th 
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SNOW EMERGENCY 

The City of Moville has adopted a snow parking ordinance for the winter 
months. This Ordinance is to help get our streets plowed quickly and helps 
avoid personal property damage. 
  

 3-4-33 PARKING DURING SNOW EMERGENCY.  No person shall 

park, abandon, or leave unattended any vehicle (including but not limited 

to cars, trucks, boats, trailers, campers, and all forms of recreational vehi-

cle) on any public street, alley, or City-owned off-street parking area ex-

cept as provided in 3-4-33A and 3-4-33B during any snow emergency 

unless the snow has been removed or plowed from said street, alley or 

parking area and the snow has stopped accumulating. Whenever an unau-

thorized vehicle is found, the authorized municipal officer shall cause the 

vehicle be towed. 
 

 A snow emergency parking ban shall continue through the duration of the 

snow or ice storm and the seventy-two (72) hour period after cessation of 

the storm except as above provided upon streets which have been fully 

opened. 
 

   The ban shall be of uniform application. The Chief of Police is directed to 

publicize the requirements widely, using available news media each year. 

When predictions or occurrences indicate the need to declare a snow 

emergency the Mayor or Mayor’s designee shall inform the news media 

and publicize the parking rules under the emergency. Such emergency may 

be extended or shortened when conditions warrant. It shall be conclusively 

presumed that any snowfall of two inches or more as officially measured at 

Sioux City, Iowa creates a snow emergency. 
 

3-4-33A DESIGNATED PARKING AREAS. Parking shall be permit-

ted during a snow emergency in the designated parking adjacent to Has-

kell Pool and the designated parking on the west side of the 200 block of 

North Fourth Street for periods of up to seventy-two (72) hours of continu-

ous use. 
 

  3-4-33B SNOW EMERGENCY PARKING PERMIT.  The council 

may grant an emergency snow parking permit, for cause, in individual 

cases in which compliance would create an extreme hardship. When 

granted the permit shall be displayed upon the dashboard of the vehicle. 

All such permits shall expire May 1 of each year. 
 

3-4-33C MUNICIPAL INFRACTION.  Parking a vehicle in violation of 

this section four or more times between November 1 and May 1 or leaving 

a vehicle in a designated parking area in excess of seventy-two (72) hours 

shall constitute a Municipal Infraction. A civil penalty of $100 shall be im-

posed for each such violation, each day a violation continues shall consti-

tute an additional infraction. 

Cold outside?   

Head to the Woodbury County  

Library and curl up by the fireplace 

with a good book! 

 

Mon. & Wed. 8am-6pm    

Tues., Thurs., & Fri,  8am-5pm    

Saturday  8am-1pm 
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If you haven’t been to the Woodbury County    

Library lately you should stop by and check it out! 

They have something to offer individuals of all 

ages. There are physical books to check out as 

well as “bridges” an online resource where, once 

registered you are able to read books on your own e-reader.  

If you have trouble finding a book just ask one of the ladies at the library, they are very knowledgeable and 

helpful!  The library also has videos, magazines, cookbooks and cake pans you can check out.  

During the school months Story Time is at 10am on Thursdays at the library. At story time they offer a story, 

snack and craft for participants. They always have fun! 

Warmer months bring the summer reading program for area youth. For this program the library will pick out 

a theme and have suggested books for kids to read and track on a bingo sheet. At the end of the summer the 

library hosts a pool party and gives prizes for top readers. This summer the theme will be “A Universe of Sto-

ries.”  

If you have any questions or need more information please call the Woodbury County Library at 873-3322.  

WOODBURY COUNTY LIBRARY 

If you are looking for more information on “snow parking” and school  closures be sure to sign up for 

“Snowcap.”  This system will send notifications to you via text or email.  Registration  information can be 

found at snowcaponline.net. 



2019 RECYCLE DATES 
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SNOW PARKING 

Have you seen “SNOW PARKING IN EFFECT”  on TV and wondered what 

the meant? The City Council requests your cooperation in keeping vehicles 

off city streets during a snow emergency to allow city crews to safely remove snow.  

It is recommend that before you retire to your home for the evening that you move all 

vehicles off city streets to avoid citations. Thank you for your cooperation.  

Did you know... 
  

“Maud” the 
Catalano’s food 
truck loves Moville! 
The crew has said 
they always enjoy 
coming to town as  
Moville residents 
are so kind to them.  
 
The last time they 
were here in Octo-
ber their tips were 
donated to go to-
ward a residents 
utility bill as a way 
to say thank you to 
our community. 
 
We are excited to  
see them again 
when the weather  
warms up! 

Thank you! 
  

The Moville 
Firefighters  
Association 
would like to say 
thank you to 
everyone for 
their generous 
donations during 
their annual 
fundraiser this 
year. 
 
 


